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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #3 
Request for Proposal No. 2435204 

Contact Water Pond Relocation at the Sechelt Landfill 
Date: September 27, 2024 
Item No.1  

Question: 1. Will the contractor have to pay a tipping fee to move the potentially 
contaminated asbestos waste to its final location within the landfill? If so, could they 
confirm the price per tonne? SCRD website states $1000.00 per tonne for gypsum or 
$275 per tonne for asbestos/asbestos cement? 

Answer:  No, please see Q&A No.2 Item No.20 for additional clarity.  

Item No.2 

Question: When moving the asbestos contaminated waste on site, is there a required 
specification for filter cloth used as a liner between excavated material or underneath the 
heavy equipment to create a barrier between the contaminated items and the existing 
ground?  

Answer: The Contractor will be required to transport the asbestos following all 
regulations and WorkSafe requirements, please see Q&A No.2 Item 5. 
 

 


